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ARLIS/NA Stands Against Book Bans

WESTFORD, Massachusetts – In recognition of Banned Books Week 2022, ARLIS/NA stands
together with the American Library Association, the American Association of School Librarians,
and many other library and educational associations in condemning the numerous recent
efforts to censor books and information, especially in school and public libraries.

These censorship efforts have, in particular, focused on materials that center on BIPOC and
LGBTQIA+ communities, as well as other marginalized individuals. Bans and censorship
undermine the core values and responsibilities of art information professionals and cultural
institutions, including a commitment to intellectual freedom, access to information, and
diversity, equity and inclusion for people of all backgrounds. We encourage ARLIS/NA
members and the communities we serve to consult the Unite Against Book Bans Toolkit for
information on how to take action against censorship.

About the Art Libraries Society of North America

Founded in 1972, the Art Libraries Society of North America (ARLIS/NA) is a dynamic,
international organization of close to 1,000 individuals devoted to fostering excellence in art
and design librarianship and image management in the United States, Canada and Mexico.
The membership includes architecture and art librarians, visual resources professionals,
artists, curators, educators, publishers, students, and other interested in visual arts
information. To serve this diverse constituency, the Society provides a wide range of programs
and services within an organizational structure that encourages participation at every level.
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